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McKinney, Texas 75069
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January 14, 2009

To: Judge Self and Commissioner’s Court

From: Jon Kleinheksel, Director of Public Workzs/l(

Re:  FYI on Vehicle Tracking Test Program

Public Works requests Commissioner’s Court authorization on installing the Inthinc
Vehicle Tracking Device on two Collin County fleet vehicles. The vehicles are units #
47300, an F-550 driven by Equipment Services and $48044, an F-150 driven by Road
and Bridge.

These tracking devices are used to monitor safe driving practices. If successful, we
propose installing the system on other units in the Collin County fleet.

There will be no cost to the county for the initial testing.

Should you require additional information, contact me and I will respond accordingly.



